
Rules of the car park 

 The car park speed limit is 5mph from the top of the drive and 

throughout the school; 

 

 Drivers should not exit their vehicles in the designated drop off 

zone, other than to lift out bags for the students and should exit this 

area as soon as possible, indicating when doing so; 

 

 The double yellow lines restrictions are as they would be on any 

road, i.e. No stopping or parking in this area; 

 

 The zebra crossings are there to enable you and your children to 

navigate the car park safely therefore please do not stop on or around 

them; 

 

 The red path across the centre of the car park is pedestrian use 

only therefore please do not drive across it (or the bollards!) from one 

side to the other;  

 

 Please be careful when pulling in / reversing into the bays either 

side of the red path as it is used by many of the children. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


